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I am a law-abiding Oregon citizen who opposes SB 348.  

 

Oregon is over-capacity on its gun control measures, and lacks manpower and 

resources to further layer the legal bureaucracy with more requirements.  

 

Law abiding gun owners are not the problem. Our inability and unwillingness as a 

society to address mental health, drug abuse and gang violence as the preeminent 

causes for gun incidents means we will actually not ever get to the root causes of the 

issue.  

 

Please vote this down and instead focus on providing much-needed support and 

resources for those suffering from mental illness and drug addition, and provide more 

police support for areas in the state where gangs are a leading cause of Oregon 

citizen death and injury.  

 

Thank you 


